
DEPARTMENT OF LIBRARY & INFORMATION SCIENCE 

PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

 

                                                                                                 Date: 24.11.2020 

 

Dear Students, 

 

The newly admitted students  of B.Lib. and M.Lib. 1st Year 2020-21 are advised 

to apply for hostel facility (written application addressed to the Chairperson, 

Department of Library & Information Science, Panjab University, Chandigarh) 

by email (dlis_pu@pu.ac.in) latest by 30.11.2020.  The hostel accommodation 

will be provided merit wise. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Department of Library & Information Science 

mailto:dlis_pu@pu.ac.in

